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In collaboration with the Renfrew County District Health Unit (RCDHU), the influenza 
outbreak on the medical unit has been declared over.  
 
Thank you to all staff and physicians for your support in implementing the influenza 
outbreak management strategies and helping to stop the spread of infection on this unit. All 
outbreak management strategies have been lifted. 
 
With influenza, COVID-19, and other respiratory viruses continuing to circulate within our 
community, please be mindful of safety measures, including universal masking 
requirements, hand hygiene in accordance with the 4-moments, and additional PPE 
requirements as indicated by posted signage and point of care risk assessment.  

 


